Fred Dominelli

Councillor Howard Moscoe
Chair: Licensing & Standards Committee
City Hall
100 Queen St W
Toronto, Ontario
M5H 2N2

November 12, 2007

Re: Tow Truck License #D090101486

Dear Chairman Moscoe & members of the Committee:

I am writing to you and the Committee in order that I may receive my tow-truck licence which has been denied me for the past two years.

In reviewing the reasons for the denial, I have concluded that the process system at the Licensing office have been unfair. The following are the facts, as my records show -

- Licensing sent me a notice to renew my license in November 2005 requesting a payment of \$ 202.00 for the year 2006.
- I sent a cheque for \$202.20, as requested, as soon as I got that bill. The City
 cashed the cheque on November 15, 2005 (copy attached)
- Next, I received a letter from Licensing, dated November 23, 2005 stating that Licensing was refusing my license, because a late fee of \$29 was owing. (Copy Attached)
- 4. I received a further letter from Licensing on Dec 7, 2005 stating that "due to a programming error, a third notice for a delinquent amount of \$29 was sent in error". The letter went on to say 'that the amount owing was now \$21 and the late fee of \$8 was waived. (Attached).

I understand that the Licensing and Standards Committee meets at 9:30 a.m on Friday, November, 30. I would like to make a presentation to the Committee so that I can get back my tow truck Driver's License. I need it for my business.

Yours truly

Fernando Dominell